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May 20, 2013

Bethany Field
26 Hampshire Street
Portland. Maine 04101

RE:  Notice of demolition of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street
Dear Bethany:

As we have discussed. the owners of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street intend
to demolish the structures located at those addresses. You are an abutter to 24 Hampshire Street
and 160 Newbury Street. |am hereby giving vou writlen notice regarding the demolition.

Shaw Earthworks is the demolition contractor. He is targeting the week of May 27
and/or the week of June 3 to perform the demolition. The entire structures including the
foundations will be removed from the site and the foundation holes will be filled. Following
demolition, the properties will be graded, loamed and secded. The properties will be maintained
as grass lots pending luture redevelopment.

Should you have any questions regarding this. please do not hesitate to contact me
- R ol &5
directly. and if helpful. | can put vou in direct contact with our demolition contractor.

Best Regards,

THOMAS B. FEDERLE

254 Commerciad Strevt, Porthaond, ME 04101 | wan tedirk
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May 20, 2013

City of Portland

c/o Michael Bobinsky
Director of Public Works
55 Portland Street
Portland. Maine 04101

RE:  Notice of demolition of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street
Dear City of Portland:

As we have discussed. the owners of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street intend
to demolish the structures located at those addresses. You are an abutter to 24 Hampshire Street
and 160 Newbury Street. I am hereby giving veu written notice regarding the demolition.

Shaw Earthworks is the demolition contractor. e is targeting the week of May 27
and/or the week of June 3 to perform the demolition. The entire structures including the
foundations will be removed from the site and the foundation holes will be filled. Following

demolition, the properties will be graded. loamed and seeded. The properties will be maintained
as grass lots pending future redevelopment.

Should you have any questions regarding this. please do not hesitate to contact me
directly. and il helpful. I can put vou in direct contact with our demolition contractor.

Best Regards.
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THOMAS B. FEDERLE
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Jack Soley
20 Hampshire Street
Portland. Maine 04101

RE:  Notice of demolition of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street
Dear Jack:

As we have discussed. the owners of 24 Hampshire Street and 160 Newbury Street intend
to demolish the structures located at those addresses. You are an abutter to 24 Hampshire Street.
I am hereby giving you written notice regarding the demolition.

Shaw Earthworks is the demolition contractor. He is targeting the week of May 27
and/or the week of June 3 to perform the demolition. The entire structures including the
foundations will be removed from the site and the foundation holes will be filled. Following
demolition, the properties will be graded. loamed and seeded. The properties will be maintained
as grass lots pending future redevelopment.

Should you have any questions regarding this. please do not hesitate to contact me
directly, and if helpful. I can put you in direct contact with our demolition contractor.

Best Regards,

Nw——r
THOMAS B. FEDERLE
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